
Stand Up For California!
"Citizens making a difference"

www.standupca.org
P. O. Box 355

Penryn, Ca. 95663
March 27,2014

Doug Garcia
FOIA Officer Bureau of Indian Affairs
2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, CA. 95825
doug. garcia@bia.gov

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request
Dear FOIA Officer,

Stand Up For California is writing to request documents pursuant to the Freedom ofInformation
Act ("FOIA"), 5 D.S.C. § 552 et seq., and pursuant to the Department of the Interior FOIA
regulations, 43 C.F.R. § 2.11-2.20.

We request copies of any correspondence sent from the Scotts Valley Tribe to its current
gaming investor/developers/management contractors or the National Indian Gaming
Commission or the Pacific Regional Office of the BIA as notification of a withdrawal of
its gaming application in the County of Contra Costa, California near the City of
Richmond.

In the event any of the requested documents are not disclosable in their entirety, we request that
you release any material that may be separated and released. For any documents or portions
thereof that are determined to be exempt from disclosure, we request that you state with
specificity the legal and factual grounds for withholding documents or portions of documents.

We are willing to pay up to $50.00. Should the cost exceed this amount contact from your office
advising us of the total amount would be appreciated giving us the opportunity to revise our
request.

We would greatly appreciate a prompt response to this request. Thank you for your assistance

Sincerely,

Cheryl A. Schmi
916-663-3207
cherylschmit@att.net
www.standupca.org
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